Tim Giesbrecht
Registrar/Acting Treasurer
Northern Interior Cruising Committee

August 3, 2022

Dear Mr. Giesbrecht,

My name is Alex Kurucz. I will soon be starting my second year of studies in the Natural
Resources and Forest Technology program at the College of New Caledonia. The reason I am
writing this letter today is to express my thanks for the receipt of a generous scholarship made
possible by the Northern Interior Cruising Committee. As a future forest technologist, it is
very encouraging to be supported and helped along in my educational journey by organizations
such as the Cruising Committee. In my time studying in the NRFT program, I have been
consistently struck by the high quality material, exceptional instructors, and cohesive delivery
offered at the College of New Caledonia. I have no doubt that the program will continue to
produce highly capable graduates in the future and hope that you can offer support to them too.

The forestry sector in British Columbia is undergoing some fascinating changes, and my
instructors have made it clear that there is an incredible number of opportunities for myself and
my cohort once we graduate. I am very excited to successfully complete my second year of
studies and to pursue designation as a registered forest technologist with the British

Columbia association of forest professionals. Upon graduation, I am enthused to begin work in
areas such as forest protection, silviculture, forest measurements, and forest operations. It is very

exciting for me to learn more about best practice in forestry operations including optimizing and

protecting our forest resource. The generous scholarship made possible by your organization will help

me to achieve my goals in these areas.

Once again, my sincere thanks for the generous contribution towards my academic journey.

Regards,

bl

Alexander Kurucz
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